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WHAT DO I NEED TO KNOW ABOUT  

COMING BACK TO SCHOOL? 

 

What do I do on my 
first day? 

Where possible follow your 
timetable as normal. Continue to 
do this for the rest of the week 

where possible.  

 

What date am I coming 
back? 

Online learning 
begins on Monday 
11th January 2021 

  

When will I get my 
work? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

? 

All work will be put on 
Glow and Microsoft 

Teams. You will need your 
Glow email and password. 

If you have any questions 
please: 

Email: 
gw08officedalry@ea.dumgal.sch.uk 
Phone: 01644 430259  

This is a challenging time for everyone and we are here to help. Teachers are working hard 

preparing online lessons and are looking forward to your engagement.  Please take part 

enthusiastically in all online learning opportunities. 

There will be no teaching staff in school.  All learning will be on-line.   
Pupils attending school will be there for childcare purposes only. 
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